COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, EC.a.

25th January, 19%51.

{lassn. Dear 3irs,
HeBo "BUG”

with reference to my letter addressed to
you on the 30th October last, the Gdynia-imerica
Shipping Lines Ltd., Gdynia, wrote on the 16th December
that the ship would be drydocking later that month
and that the Annual Survey would be held by the U.3.5.R.
rRegister of Shipping.

Perhaps you will kindly let me know who ther
it will be in order, in view of the fact that the
Serewshaft Survey became due last February, to submlt
the cage to the committee with a view &o the eclass belng

47, “nitcomb Street, Wel+8. 00 3264 -06823L- 0065

dealt with.
Yours feithfully, _
sisex vl INCatiON
The Gdynia America | IO
Shipping Lines {London) Lt&},ulticacwnmﬁw 1LIU]



